# "JESUS CHRIST IS LORD"

### **Shoreacres Bible Chapel**

370 Shoreacres Road, Burlington ON L7L 2H5 Email: mail@Shoreacres.caWeb: www.Shoreacres.ca

# Services and Activities Today Sunday, March 10, 2019

9:30 Breaking of Bread/Worship/The Lord's Supper am

For families with little children, there is a <b>nursery</b> available during both services, from <b>9:30 till 12:00</b> .	
From 10:30-10:50 am, enjoy some time with friends and visitors, over a cup of tea or coffee served in the fellowship room.	
In this same time frame, join a drop-in prayer session in the gym.	

11:00- 12:00	The speaker in the Family Bible Hour today is <b>Arthur Dixon.</b> Stewart Farquharson is chairman.
7:00- 8:30 pm	The <b>PitStop Café</b> this evening is at Williams, 1250 Brant Street, in the Power Centre.



The elder on call in March is Kevin Wilson. If you would benefit from a personal visit please call 905-319-1578 or email kevinsamwilson@gmail.com

Find out more about Shoreacres by picking up an *Information Pamphlet* from the literature display.

Activities for This Week		
Wednesday (13 <sup>th</sup> )  →7:00 pm, refreshments.  →7:15-8:15 pm, video and prayer	This evening welook forward to another video <b>IN PURSUIT OF PAUL</b> : #3. <i>Mission to the World</i> . This will be followed by about 20 minutes of assembly prayer time around the small tables.	
Thursday (14 <sup>th</sup> )  →No clubs	No Awana children's clubs this evening, because of the March Break. Clubs resume on March 21st.	
Next Sunday at Shoreacres		

The speaker in the Family Bible Hour on March 17th will again be Arthur Dixon.

Continue steadfastly in prayer, being watchful in it with thanksgiving!

#### Please pray...

- for Tony Ketelaars: We, the Ketelaars family, want to thank you very much for all the love we feel because we know you are praying for dad & for us. We appreciate all your emails and phone calls. We read each one
- for Doug Barnes: he had a painful biopsy on his neck last Tuesday, and is very weak with cancer.
- for Eunice Findlay: that she has peace at the time of this illness
- for Bobby Halek and FBH International: On March 5th they announced that Bobby has resigned and Ron Hughes will remain as president. Pray for Bobby and his family at this difficult time, and that the right replacement will be found.
- for Betty Harrison: She was taken to the Hospital on Saturday evening. Blood pressure high and she was delusional

For Christ's love compels us, because we are convinced that one died for all, and therefore all died. And he died for all, that those who live should no longer live for themselves but for him who died for them and was raised again. 2 Corinthians 5:14-15

## Special Notes

**☑Beth Danna** will be leading a **LADIES' BIBLE STUDY** entitled "So, What Are You Afraid Of?" on Saturday, **March** 23<sup>rd</sup> from 9:30—11:00 a.m. Come and enjoy refreshments and fellowship and we'll grow in God together.

#### ☑ Special Note from Nancy Allison about her Dad Tony

At this time of waiting (I guess you could say) it is very difficult to see/understand God's plan here. The immediate answer is obviously God does not want to take dad home right now. Is my dad supposed to just be lying in bed 24/7 and sipping on only water here and there? .... please help us to listen to God at this sllllooooowwwww time. Help us to listen for the answers to "WHY?"

Praise God though, that dad is has little to no pain.

Praise God for the sunshine these last few days.

Praise God that when dad is awake he is still so smart.

OH and... we can praise God for the energy dad does have at times to brush his teeth and shave  $\widehat{\mbox{\ \ }}$ 

✓ Ladies: There will be a miscellaneous baby shower for Andrea Feldkamp on Tuesday, March 26<sup>th</sup> at 7:00 pm at the chapel. Andrea is registered at Snuggle Bugz, (there is one on Fairview across from Canadian Tire), or you can order online at amazon.ca - search for Andrea Feldkamp under "find a registry." - or if you prefer, you may contribute to a group gift. Donations for the group gift can be given to Claire or Sondra, by no later than Sunday, March 17th.

# "Being Watchful with Thanksgiving"

There is an old spiritual discipline of listing one's blessings, naming them before God and giving thanks. It's a healthy thing to do, especially in a world where we too often assume we have an absolute right to health, happiness and every possible creature comfort.

Bible Study of *Luke*, p.105 by N.T.Wright

